
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Welcome to Australia 
Welcome to Cricket 

 

These school holidays, the South Australian Cricket Association (SACA) will be running a 

school holiday program aimed at young people from the ages of 5-14.  

This program is aimed at engaging young people from multicultural backgrounds and 

giving them an introduction to Australia’s favourite sport – cricket. The program will give 

them the opportunity to learn new skills complete with music, giveaways in a fun and 

engaging way.  

 

 
 

Date: Thursday 5 & Friday 6 October 

Time: 9:30am to 1pm (both days) 

Where: Oval Ave, Woodville South 

What to Bring: Hat, drink bottle and snack 

Cost: FREE 

Contact: Luke Doughty via email ldoughty@saca.com.au or 8300 3832  

 

To register your child for the School Holiday Program, simply return the 

form overleaf or contact via phone or email with the details listed on the 

second page. 
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School Holiday Program Registration Form 
 

 
 
 
 

Childs Name:  

DOB:  

Parents Name:  

Contact Number:  

Address (Optional):  

Email:  

Does the child have an 
illness or allergy for 
which medication is 
required? If yes, please 
specify: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


